20th January, 1954.
My dear Rob,

Thanks for your note and for thinking of sanding me the
extra galley proof of your second edition, T expect Ford,
wino 1e bringing his book on Medical Genetioce up to date, will
be eager to get the latest on the blood groupa,

Brew 18 a good name too.

8incerely yours,



